
Artist Information and Guidelines 
Saturday, Sept. 18, 10 am to 5 pm & Sunday, Sept. 19, 10 am to 4 pm 

Depot Park, 375 Depot Road, Clarkston, MI  48346 

MEDIA 

Multimedia. All works must be HAND-CRAFTED BY THE EXHIBITOR and must be of original 
design. No kits. There will also be spaces available in Marketplace for packaged products 
such a honey, dips and soaps. New this year will be an area specifically for Vintage Pop-Up 

Shops (guidelines will be different for these exhibitors).    

BOOTH FEE 

We have reduced the booth fee this year from $200 to $150. A double booth will be $275. 
Because we want to spread out more due to Covid, we have enlarged our booth spaces this 
year. You will receive a 10’ x 10’ tent space with an additional 5’ of useable space on either 
side of your tent. This will effectively mean your total space will be 10’ deep and 20” wide. 
Payment is due with your application. Checks payable to Clarkston Historical Society. 
Checks will be cashed no earlier that June 4, 2021. A $25 fee will be applied to checks re-

turned by the bank. If you are not accepted, your check will be returned with your photos. 

ENTRY 

Application due date has been moved to July 28, 2021. This is a juried show. Your applica-
tion MUST include at least 6 photos or photocopies of your art, your art in progress, and 
your workspace.   You must also include a completed application, check for your booth 
space and a SELF-ADDRESSED ENVELOPE so we can return your photos (use sufficient 

postage). Notification of acceptance/rejection will be as soon as possible. 

BOOTH SPACES 

Booth location will be assigned at time of acceptance. Use the map to request a specific 
space but understand that changes to the layout are very possible. We will do our best to 

accommodate you.  

JUDGING 

All entries will be reviewed by a jury. It is to your advantage to submit clear photos and to in-
clude all the requested paperwork. We reserve the right to reject any entry and to limit the 
number of entries in any category. Any person who misrepresents his/her work will be ex-

cluded from the show. 

 

Please be aware that in an effort to attract new customers and widen our appeal, we are 
planning to create a new Vintage Pop-Up Shop area, a new Food Truck Court and additional 

types of exhibitors such a flowers and pumpkins.  2021 will be more open  


